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How can we describe the year 2020 
without writing a novel? Let’s do it by 
sharing a bunch of pictures. 

Although our family was weary 
from leading the hospitality house 
at JBLM, our transition to Fort 
Hood, Texas back in late February 
has been rejuvenating. God provided 
a house to rent, a new homeschool 
community, and lots of opportunities 
to minister to soldiers alongside our 
Cadence team. Every Thursday we 
gather at the Soldiers Hospitality 
House for home-cooked meals, 
Bible study, and fun. Several times 
a month, we meet one-on-one with 
soldiers, as well as taking them on 
activities. Another highlight is having 
Men’s Group in our home each 
Tuesday. Cindy makes us dinner, 
after which we dig into God’s Word 
and prayer.

We are empowered to live and 
minister here by praying people and 
financial supporters. Even though 
2020 has been a crazy up-and-
down year, our monthly support 
has remained steady at 85–90%. In 
addition to praying for our family 
and our ministry, could you also 
pray for our support? If anyone 
feels led to donate a one-time gift 
or join our monthly team, go to 
Cadence.org/Wolden. 

May God richly bless you as you close 
out 2020 and may you find resolve 
heading into this coming year. May 
we all cling to our only hope found in 
God’s grace through Jesus.

Gratefully,
Jason and Cindy Wolden

Our Cadence team ladies serving food at our Thursday Bible study.

Thank you for praying for our ministry to soldiers. These young men are disciples who want 
to grow.

Josiah fits in well with the soldiers who 
treat him like a little bro. This young 
man also just deployed.

Please pray for our soldiers and our 
connections with them. I first met Thomson at 
a recent outreach event...now he's a regular in 
our community and is a growing new believer.
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This young soldier was in our youth 
group back in Japan. Although she just 
got here to Fort Hood, she just left for 
her first deployment.

Thank you for praying for our family. 
Our kids do miss Washington, but they 
also love being here in Texas.

This is a typical Sunday lunch outing after Chapel.

We've been able to lead many outings with soldiers.

We had a blast at this fall's singles retreat.
Cindy with Ariel (who just got baptized) and Marlina (who was also with 
us at JBLM).

We are so proud of Josiah. Not only is 
he growing in character and joining us in 
ministry to soldiers but he's also becoming 
quite the athlete!


